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Dear Parents / Carers,  

Update on Summer Holiday Club 

We hope you are all well and keeping safe. 

As Trustees of Dringhouses Out of School Club, we are writing to you all regarding the feasibility of opening the 

Holiday Club in these very uncertain times. To do so, we require your support and commitment.  

We are now able to offer the Holiday Club to all children aged between 4 and 12 from the end of this school 

term until the start of school in September. This is in accordance with government guidelines published last 

week (https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/protective-measures-for-holiday-or-after-school-clubs-

and-other-out-of-school-settings-for-children-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak). 

To confirm, Holiday Club is open to all primary school aged children, and not just those of Keyworkers, 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 6. 

It will operate Monday to Wednesday each week from Monday 20 July until Friday 4 September between the 

times of 8.30 am to 4.30 pm. The daily cost per child is £27.50. 

A risk assessment has been carried out and bubbles will be in place in order to comply with Covid-19 

requirements. 

There will be 2 bubbles with a maximum of 10 children in each. The same member of staff will be responsible 

for the same bubble throughout the summer holiday period. Zoe will help support the bubbles, as well as 

ensure the facilities are frequently cleaned throughout the day. 

The emphasis will be on as much outdoor play as possible, which is the same as the current school guidance.  

In order for us to put the appropriate planning in place, please contact Zoe by 4 pm (16:00 hrs) on Monday 13 

July 2020 at the latest to indicate whether you are interested in the Holiday Club, the weeks and days required 

and the names of children.  

In the event of a local lockdown, a full refund will be provided.  

We hope that we will be able to support as many of you as possible over the summer break. 

Yours sincerely, 

Trustees of Dringhouses Out of School Club.  
 

Contact Details   

Julia Crawshaw 
07815 768 952 
juliachill@hotmail.com 

Jo Armistead 
07957 194 192  
jarmistead@btinternet.com 

Chris Aldridge 
07786 633383 
Chris.aldridge@live.co.uk 
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